FOR REPORT REQUIRING NDC CHIEF EXECUTIVE APPROVAL FOR EXPENDITURE BELOW £100,000

DRIVEWAY CONSTRUCTION AT KERSAL VALE ALLOTMENTS

1. EXECUTIVE SUMMARY:

The resurfacing of the main driveway through the allotments is essential to provide disabled users level and straightforward access to the allotments.  

2. BACKGROUND

The resurfacing work is part of the wider scheme of works that have already been carried out at the allotments. This will link in with other NDC projects, such as the LIFT Centre adjacent to the allotments, and the Charlestown and Lower Kersal In Bloom project which uses the allotments to grow plants and hold planting days. The project links in with the Delivery Plans objective of providing improved and expanded local facilities and contributing to an attractive and safe environment.

The Lower Kersal allotments group was been involved in writing the appraisal for the project with NDC officers. The group has also been involved in the delivery of the various work already undertaken by the project.  

3. PROJECT DESCRITION
The project will involve the resurfacing of the main route-way through the allotments. Approximately 727 square metres will be tarmaced to provide access for vehicles and disabled users. The estimated cost for the scheme was over £30,000 therefore 3 contractors were invited to submit closed tenders.  

4.
FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS


The 3 quotes obtained were:


Urban Vision     £31,624


Casey’s
    £28,982


Tarmac
    £36,562

This work will be funded by funding already secured by the Charlestown and Lower Kersal Allotments project.

5.  RECOMMENDATIONS

That Casey’s be appointed to carry out the necessary resurfacing works at the Kersal Vale Allotments.


Konrad Magdzinski, Regeneration Officer


0161 607 8536, Konrad.Magdzinski@salford.gov.uk
